LMC Volleyball Postponed
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The Lees-McRae College has announced that Tuesday night's match at Queens University in

Charlotte has been postponed due to inclement weather. The match has been rescheduled for
Tuesday, November 6. The Bobcats (12-

14, 8-6 Conference Carolinas) travel to North Greenville Friday night.




